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This information was last updated and is current as at Tuesday April 28. Additional updates 
will be provided as required and when information changes. 
 
This correspondence provides additional information about commencement of Term 2 at the 
College, and information from the Health Department and Transperth (service changes).  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I am writing to you today to clarify the arrangements for Term 2, and what it will mean for you and 
your children as we commence the term. 

We will need to continue reviewing our operations at the College over the coming weeks, as we adjust 
to the changing educational circumstances brought about by the Department of Education’s response 
to the COVID – 19 pandemic.   

Please remember that if urgent mental health advice and support is required for yourself or your 
children, there is a 24 hour crisis support line 1800 048 636. 
 

College access for parents/carers 

On Friday April 17 the State Government updated the advice for Public School education. This 
included the requirements that parents/carers drop their children off at school only, and do not enter 
school grounds. 

As such, if you need to contact the College could you please phone on 9262 7777 or email on 
Ballajura.cc@education.wa.edu.au and we will work with you to resolve any enquiries.  Thank you for 
your understanding and support of this requirement. 

 

Student attendance 

Thank you for your response to the survey regarding the attendance of your children at the College 
this term. We expect that a majority of students will commence the term attending the College, and 
we will be providing normal classes and timetable for these students.   

If you are not sending your child to school due to the COVID – 19 situation, could you please contact 
the College to let us know so we can amend our attendance records accordingly. 

Please remember your children will still be able to access school work from SEQTA, and instructions 
are on the College website to assist with accessing SEQTA if not already done so. 

If you do not have viable internet access or sufficient devices at home for your child to access SEQTA 
and or email, please contact the College to discuss alternate arrangements for accessing your child’s 
course work. 
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Year 12  

All year 12 students and their parents/carers will receive additional correspondence from the College, 
and the School Curriculum and Standards Authority today.  This information will detailing updated 
information concerning the 2020 WACE, changes that have been made to certification and 
assessment, and the support that is available to assist year 12 students. 
 
Attachments 
 
Please find attached information from: 
 
Transperth, which details the latest service information.  Importantly, all school buses services will be 
operational from Wednesday April 29. Click here. 
 
Department of Health, Chief Health Officer. Click here. 
 

Thank you for continuing to support the College as we continue to work through these changing 
educational times.  The College staff are looking forward to welcoming back your children and 
working with them as we commence term 2 2020. 

Our continued best wishes and thoughts to you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Leigh Cottrill 

Principal 

 

 

https://www.bcc.wa.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/Bus-Services.pdf
https://www.bcc.wa.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/CHO-Information-for-schools-April-2020.pdf

